
            

DANQUINSA GmbH   Störrenstraße 30   D-72135 Dettenhausen 

 
 
 
 

REACH REGULATION 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear customer, 
 
the European REACH legislation (Regulation EC N 1907/2006) came into force on 01.06.2007. 
 
According to the REACH regulation, polymers are exempt from registration and evaluation.  
All products that we sell are polymers and therefore exempt from registration. 
 
According to ECHA and FEICA, there is no need for our products to create a safety data sheet  
that includes the exposure scenario. 
 
However, when communicating with the monomer suppliers in the value chain, DANQUINSA GmbH 
will take into account your intended applications. 
 
 
 
 
Dettenhausen, 27.07.2023 
 
 
 
 
DANQUINSA GmbH 
 

 
P. Daniel 


